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April 3, 2014

Dear Madam Clerk:

The San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency has no objections or concerns regarding BOS File
# 140155, a resolution adding the commemorative street name “Vicki Mar Lane” to the 100 Block of
Tutk Street.

Sincerely,

ME@W

Kate Breen
Government Affairs Director
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